
From: Dennis Juneau [DennisJ@bps.k12.mt.us] 
To: Carlene Adamson [CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us] 
Subject: Summer School brochure 

Sent: Tue 4/18/2023 1:23 PM GMT-05:00 

Importance: Normal 
Can you add this brochure for the Assistant Superintendent session and also add a verbal- 

Attendance Committee Update. I will provide paper copies to board prior to the meeting to 

support the verbal report, the Attendance committee meeting isn't until tomorrow and I will 

updating that meeting. Thanks 

 

 

--  
Dennis Juneau 
Assistant Superintendent/Director of Instruction 
Browning Public Schools 


